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My Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference - B0944 - Inchgarth Road

I believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons: -

I want to support the Planning Application Reference 181224/PP regarding the Land at Inchgarth Road Cults.

I was born and brought up in Garthdee and studied and taught in Aberdeen and so I am frequently in the area visiting family and friends. My first response to this

plan was what a wonderful place to retire and at last a developer is looking at what the area needs: 2 and 3 bedroom houses in a lovely environment for those

who want to stay in the area with public transport, a care home and other necessary facilities at hand. The site has always been unkempt and overgrown and not

really access ble for most people. This development is sympathetic to the surroundings with a park area and easy access for everyone to the Deeside Way and

would open up the area for public use. The new link road would be much safer and handier than the 3 small country roads which are hazardous in places for

pedestrians, cyclists and cars as I have personally witnessed.
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